





Lyndhurst December Newsletter

Hello Lyndhurst Families,

December was a festive month. Ms. Nastalski and our students worked very hard to prepare a wonderful Christmas concert. *A Charlie Brown Christmas* was a big success! We also enjoyed our Christmas Dress Up day planned by our school spirit committee. We saw students and staff coming to school in red, green, and many festive sweaters. Our parents continued to treat us to many yummy hot lunches, a wonderful bake sale, and an amazing Breakfast with Santa.

Thanks so much to all of our Lyndhurst parents for your ongoing support.

The Lyndhurst Staff would like to wish you all a safe and enjoyable holiday!





